The Ambassador,

United States Embassy,

29 Fitzherbert Terrace,

Thorndon,

Wellington.

March 2004

Dear Mr. Swindels,

I write to you on the anniversary of the invasion of Iraq to add my voice to those of millions around the world protesting the continued occupation of Iraq by the armed forces of the US and its coalition allies.

Any gain from removing Saddam Hussein and his regime from power has been offset many times by the continuing misery to all involved in this conflict.

For the last twelve months we have seen the armed forces inflict death and destruction on Iraq and its people on a steadily increasing scale that now threatens to ignite civil war within Iraq, and destabilize the entire Middle East.

Therefore, I urge you to work effectively towards replacing current military forces with UN peacekeepers.  In addition, I urge you to do your utmost to ensure that the US and its coalition forces abide by the resolutions of the UN, and international law.

Yours sincerely, 

